
Newark Housing Authority 

            April, 2017 

Newark Housing 

Authority: 

Executive Director:  

Marie Wasman 

315-331-1574 

 Ext. 225  Kari 

 Ext. 221 Receptionist 

 

OR 

 

Emergency After Hours 

315-331-8294 

 

Fire/Police 

911 

 

New Office Hours: 

 

Mon:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Tues: 8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Wed:  8:30-12:00 

     ***1:00-4:30 by  

      appointment only*** 

  

Thurs:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Fri:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Closed Monday-Friday 12:00-1:00 

for lunch 

 

 

 

 We have a Web site… 

www.newarknyhousing.org 

Check us out!! 

        Spring is just around the corner… 

Take a look around you.   Please help by raking and picking up papers and       

garbage.  This not only makes your house more appealing to others, but also 

helps the spring flowers bloom more easily.    Help prevent    

critters from coming near your unit by ensuring that all     

garbage is put in cans and dumpsters.   If your children are 

taking out the trash, show them that all of the garbage needs 

to be put in the dumpster or tote...not placed on the ground.  

Not only will this attract rodents, but it does not make a good 

impression on you. 

Nice weather will hopefully be here to stay soon!!!!  With warmer 

weather comes more outdoor activities.   Kids  riding bikes, playing 

ball, hanging out with friends, picnics, etc.   Please remember that the 

houses are very close together.   Teach your kids and guests to respect 

your neighbors and other tenants.    

With your help, we can make this Spring & Summer a safe 

and pleasant one for everybody!!!! 

Good Friday!! 

Please note, the office 

will be closed on      

Friday,  April 14th.  

      Like Us On   

       

 

Go to Newark NY Housing       

Authority and like our 

page...keep up to date with the 

latest news, emergency closings 

or other Important information. 

Report Repairs 

Report anything that needs to be repaired Immediately.  Waiting can make the    

problem worse and result in more costly  repairs.  DO NOT TELL A MAINTENANCE 

MAN...REPORT ALL PROBLEMS DIRECTLY TO THE OFFICE.   A work order will be     

issued and maintenance will be informed of the repair that is needed. 



Good Housekeeping Awards… 

The Newark Housing Authority would like to congratulate the following tenants who received good 

housekeeping awards for the months of January through March: 

   January      February 

Tiffani Luther       Tara Graves  Kyra Yon 

Angela Tirado-Mosquera     Mirelis Lopez  Troy Coast 

Latasha Streeter & James Penta    David Kennedy 

 

Important Dates to Remember: 

Thursday, 4/6/17—14 Day Notices and Late Fees issued for month of April if rent not paid by 4:30 pm 

on Wednesday, 4/5/17 

Wednesday, 4/12/17—Court for 14 Day Notices issued in March if not paid 

Friday, 4/14/17—Office closed for Good Friday 

Week of 4/17/17—Annual Inspections for families with April recert date 

     FoodLink Curbside Market Dates 

The FoodLink truck will be at the 200 East Miller “Hi-Rise” parking lot on April 4th, April 

18th, May 2nd, May 16th, May 30th and June 13th from approximately 12:15 pm until 1:00 

pm.   

 

Attention High School Seniors… 

 

$22,500 in Scholarships...Financial Aid for students living in affordable 

housing.   

The 2017 Cannon Heyman & Weiss Scholarship Fund will make scholarship 

awards for full and part time study at approved colleges, junior colleges, 

technical schools and other post-secondary institutions leading to a        

degree, diploma or certificate.  Application deadline is April 15, 2017.   

For an application or more information, visit www.chwattys.com 

http://foodlinkny.org/

